
CIRDC & Influenza Release Form 
 

Due to the risk of Canine Infectious Respiratory Disease Complex (CIRDC) and Canine Influenza, we have 
modified our vaccine protocols to insure we are following the most stringent and up to date guidelines and 
ensuring the highest possible quality of care for all our clients. The new highly recommended schedule for ALL 
clients is as follows: 
 

Bordetella: If your pet has never received this vaccine before, there is a mandatory 7 day waiting period 
before they are able to enter our facility. After this initial vaccination, it must be updated every 6 months or 
annually. Should the vaccine be more than 6 months past the date of expiration, there will be a mandatory 7 day 

waiting period after it is updated. 
 

Canine Influenza H3N2 AND H3N8: If your pet has never received this vaccine before, it is recommended they 

complete the 2-part series at least 7 days prior to boarding. After the initial vaccination, a booster must be 
administered within 2-4 weeks to ensure proper immunity. Failure to booster the vaccine in the 2-4 week period 
will require that they restart the series. Following the initial 2-part series, the vaccine requires an annual booster. 
Any annual vaccine booster 6 months or more past due will require a 7-day waiting period before your pet can 
enter Pet Resort in the Gardens facility. 
 

Failure or inability (due to timing) to adhere to the above schedules will result in your pet not being fully 
protected and at greater risk of contracting any illness. You accept all responsibility for your pet’s health and 
vaccination status and any illness that should occur due to a lack of proper vaccinations.  Initial ____________ 
 

Please read and sign below granting consent for your pet to remain on the premises. 
 

Your signature below will serve as your acknowledgement that regardless of their vaccination status, your pet 
could still be at risk for contracting one of the viral pathogens causing CIRDC, canine influenza, and many other 
upper respiratory infections (URI). While being vaccinated does not always prevent a pet from being infected, it 
is known to decrease the symptoms and lead to an easier recovery in many patients.  
 

Pet Resort in the Gardens will not accept any dogs who have exhibited symptoms of an URI within the past 7 
days or are currently exhibiting symptoms of an URI. You are confirming your pet shows NO symptoms of an 
URI at drop-off (nasal/ocular discharge, coughing or sneezing). Initial ____________ 
 
 

ANY dogs who begin to show URI symptoms will immediately be moved into isolation. You will be notified by 
Pet Resort in the Gardens staff immediately if this occurs, at which point you can decide to pursue further 
treatment. Pets in isolation will not be taken outside for any reason. They will remain in isolation under the care 
of the technicians and hospital staff for the remainder of their boarding stay or until you can arrange their pickup. 
Dogs boarding in isolation will be charged $20/night in addition to the Pet Resort in the Gardens nightly lodging 
fee to include additional care, monitoring, sanitation, and supplies. If you do not want your pet placed in 
isolation you MUST designate an alternate party responsible for pet pick-up below. 
 

If your pet receives any treatment for an URI, you agree to assume full financial responsibility for all costs 

incurred. These include, but are not limited to, the physical exam, diagnostics, and any medications.  
 
All costs incurred for medical treatment will be billed on a separate invoice by Farrell Animal Hospital. 

Payment is due in full at the time of pick up.  
 
Print Name: ________________________________________   Date: _________________ 
 
Signature: ________________________________________ 
 
Alternate Party: ______________________________________    Phone Number: ____________________ 


